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Web Administrator Report  

 
 
Our alternate Web Administrator Kayla K. has had to step down. 
 

“The position has proven to require more time and dedication than I am able to provide 
due to my demanding full-time job that has only become more demanding throughout 
this year, and the last thing I want is to stand in the way of another member who truly 
has the time to serve the needs of this panel.  
 
That being said, I'm proud of what this group has accomplished this year, including the 
fully virtual mini-conference earlier this year! I thank you for all of your support & 
guidance as a fairly new member to Area service.”  

 
I would like to thank Kayla for her time & service to the area. Without her hard 
work the 2021 (Area 53) mini-conference would not of been the success that we 
saw.  I would gracefully accept any opportunity to work with Kayla in the future, 
as she has proved to be an invaluable asset to panel 71 & will be missed. 
 
I have asked (In consultation with our Area Chairperson - Ann B.) Bill Y. to step in 
to assist with the duties of Web Administration until a new ‘Alternate Web 
Administrator’ can be elected/appointed.  Bill has agreed to handle the events 
calendar. 
 
As always, if you have an idea of how our web site can better serve your 
committee, district or the area as a whole - please contact me. 
 
In Service, 
  
Ed Amos 
Web Administrator 
Panel 71, Area 53  


